
 
 
 
 
 

Special meeting NOTICE 
 
The Local Development Finance Authority (LDFA) is scheduling a special 
meeting for Thursday, January 26, at 5 pm in the Council Chambers at 
Village Hall at 100 E. Main St., The purpose of this special meeting is to 
elect officers and approve the meeting minutes from October 20, 2022. 
 
Alternatively, to participate in the meeting by providing a public 
comment, you may email your public comment to the following email 
address  ayalag@villageofmiddleville.org. Emails received before 5:00 
pm on January 26 at the above-listed address will be distributed to LDFA 
members, and it will be noted that the Village received such written 
comments before the meeting. Persons with special needs who wish to 
attend should contact the Village Clerk no later than January 25 at noon 
to make arrangements for participation. 
 
 
 
Posted:  January 23, 2023 
Glorimar Ayala 
Village Clerk 
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